
Spring 2021 Section NExT program 
 
The Section NExT session was a panel discussion on “What We’ve Learned from Teaching Online and 
Hybrid Courses.” The panel members were Jenny Polm (John Tyler Community College), Maggie 
Rahmoeller (Roanoke College), and Dina Yagodich (Frederick Community College). 
 


